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Dec. 18
th

, 2011 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Dec. 19
th

   
–
 Dec. 23

rd
. 

 

Lunch Program at St. Lukes & Main Street is cancelled for the week of Dec. 19
th

 – 23
rd

 and will resume the week of 

January 9
th

. Please make alternate lunch arrangements for your son and/or daughter during this time. 

 

The Lorne Middle School Phoenix Basketball team hits the court against Devine Mercy today. Tip-off is at approx.. 

3:30 p.m. Come out and cheer on your Phoenix - - Good Luck! 

 

The regularly scheduled monthly PSSC meeting has been cancelled for Tuesday, Dec. 19
th

. The PSSC Chairman 

will send out action notes and the monthly Principals report on behalf of Mr. Norton. The next PSSC meeting is 

scheduled for January 24
th

 @ 6:30 p.m. 

 

The ONE Change Golden Oldies will be serving up hot eats and cool treats during the lunch time (11:50 – 12:30) on 

Wednesday, Dec. 21
st
. All students, faculty and staff are invited to this Pizza Party for Lorne. Thanks to our ONE 

Change Golden Oldies for this delicious treat! 

 

The last day prior to Christmas break is Friday, Dec. 23
rd

 and this is a half-day. Students will be dismissed at 12:00 

p.m. on this day. The first day back to school after Christmas break is Tuesday, Jan. 10
th

.  

 

The Home & School Assoc. thanks everyone who participated in the Loonie (50/50) draw during Parent Teacher.  

School staff drew the winning ticket on December 7, and congratulations go to Ken Craft for winning!  This event 

raised $25.00 for LMS. Also ongoing are Christmas Basket ticket sales.  Drop in to the school and check out the 

many items in the basket:  $50 indigo card, Spa Soap and Spa Cloth, Tim Horton’s Mug and $15.00 Tim’s Gift 

Card, Delecto Chocolates (Ganong), LMS School Spirit Toque, Santa Cake Pan, Pet Lover’s Mug, Slap Chop, Santa 

Salt and Pepper Shakers, Scented Candle, and more…!  Tickets are 1 for $1 and 3 for $2.  All proceeds from this 

fundraiser go to LMS!  Draw date for the basket is Thursday December 22. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the December edition of the Lorne 

Newsletter or visit us on the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any 

questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

On behalf of the students, faculty and staff we wish all of our parents/guardians, partners and Old North 
End community a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Yours in Education, 

Greg 
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